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25th January 2019
Dear Parents
KS2 children are learning about Hinduism as a world Faith.  To facilitate children's learning we will be visiting The Hindu Mandir (Temple) in Leicester on Monday 11th February.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will need to leave school at 8.15am to allow us to arrive at the Temple in plenty of time.  Please make sure your child is at school for 8.05am, we will not be able to wait!  In order to keep costs to a minimum the children will be transported by coach and car.  We should be back at school just after lunch.
Please provide your child with a packed lunch on this day.
In line with our Charges and Remissions Policy, we would request a donation towards the cost of the trip of £5.50 per child.  Please send this to school in a named envelope by Friday 8th February at the latest.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Simms


……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Child’s Name ………………………………………………… 
I give permission for my child to go on the KS2 trip to a Hindu Temple in Leicester. 
 I enclose £5.50 towards the trip costs.
Signed……………………………………………….      Dated ………………………………….
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